
To all GEA Lodges and Members: 

The Georgia Elks Association has established a fund to aid Georgia Lodges and 

Members severely impacted by Hurricane Helene late last month. 

 

The funds have been donated by Lodges, Membership, and the Georgia Elks Asso-

ciation for the purpose of providing  Helene Impact Relief.  We realize this recov-

ery may be a long process for our Lodges and Members.  The funds raised for He-

lene Impcact Relief can be used to cover insurance deductibles, clean-up, repairs, 

or rebuilding, including materials and labor.  Other uses will also be considered. 

 

More information can be found  Disaster Relief Aid Instructions next to this PDF. 

 

Thank you,  

Dan Tatum, President Georgia Elks Association 

Cliff Arden, Chairman Georgia Elks Association Disaster Relief Committee 

 

 


